
JANUARY 9, 2024
6:00PM
MINER CAFETERIA

Miner PTO General Meeting

The meeting will begin with
featured guest Jenn Comey from

the Office of the Deputy Mayor for
Education (DME).  She will be

there to discuss the Boundary and
Student Assignment Study,

specifically how it could affect
Miner (including the proposal to

merge Miner and Maury ES). 

BABYSITTING AND PIZZA WILL BE PROVIDED.
CONTACT MINERPTO@GMAIL.COM  WITH ANY QUESTIONS.

Join us in the Cafeteria at 6:00pm on
Tuesday, January 9, for our first PTO

General Meeting of 2024!

After the DME’s presentation, the
remainder of the meeting will

serve as a brainstorming session  
to plan the rest of the school year.

Please come with questions for the DME
and ideas for the brainstorming session!  

We can’t wait to see you there!

MINERELEMENTARY.ORG

PLEASE SCAN THE QR
CODE TO COMPLETE AN

ANONYMOUS SURVEY
ABOUT THE BOUNDARY

STUDY.  THIS
INFORMATION WILL HELP

US KNOW WHAT OUR
MINER COMMUNITY

WANTS FOR THE FUTURE!

mailto:minerpto@gmail.com

